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August29, 2023
From Officer Joe

Re:Fort 4 Fitnessand SaturdayMorning Shabbat

Hello Everyone,
It's that timeof year again. Fort-4-Fitnessll be holdingtheir eventon Saturday,
September 30, 2023.

As it usuallydoes, thiswill impede youaccesdo the Templefor Saturday Morning
Shabbatervices.

We feelwe havedevelopeda solutionthat, agt's beenshownin the pastfew years, is
workablefor al involved.

If you are attendingthis Service youwill be receivingavery bright piece ofpaper with
“TEMPLE” printedonit. Pleaselacethatpaperon yourdashboardo it’s visible. The
ONLY entry andexit into theneighborhoodvill be at Fairfield Avenue/WestFairfax
Avenue. PleasPO NOT attempto entertheareavia another route.

If you have anyguestionsor concerns, pleas#gon’t hesitateto reachout to Samaraor one
of theofficers working atthe Templein theweeksto come.

Most Sincerely,

Officer Joe



